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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT :

The Regional Executive Director
DENR- MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment And 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBMISSION OF MONTHLY REPORT ON THE PLANTATION 
SITES OF THE NATIONAL GREENING PROGRAM VISITED BY 
THE DENR FIELD OFFICIALS FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY 
2023

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan dated January 
26,2023 re: above cited subject.

Please be informed that CENRO Leonard T. Caluya together with NGP staff conducted site visit 
on the five (5) Enhanced National Greening Program (ENGP) plantations located in Barangays Ipilan, 
Maasin, and Mambalot, all in Brooke’s Point, Palawan.

For information and record.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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DTP: 2023-0894 
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